
Reminder: 
 -Please have a complete 

set of weather  
appropriate clothes  for 
your child in their cubby. 
-Don’t forget to check  

Parent boards for  
any important information 

and events.  

Tuition is due  
regardless of  
attendance.  

Tuition is considered 
late by 4pm of the 
first day of the 
month/week when  

care is being given.  

 
We just want to thank 
you for brining your 
child in before 9am!  

 
Breakfast is served un-

til 8:30am. 

Parents Night Out 

 June 16, 2023 6:30pm-11:00pm 
Parents can have the night out while your  

child has a fun filled evening of arts, games, and a 
movie. We also provide dinner. Siblings and friend’s 

Wellington Academy 

South Cape  

Check us out online 

 www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

 

June 12th-July 21st—water play  
June 16th– Fathers Day celebration and 
parents night out 

For the safety of the  
children, please do not 

leave your car unattended, 
also be sure to watch your 

speed in the parking lot 
and that children are  

attended to at all times. 

Check our Wellington  
Facebook page for  

photos of our classroom  
events and activities. 
Become our friend on  

Facebook!  

Water Play Schedule 
Tuesday - Dev 1  

Wednesday - Dev 2 
Thursday -Pre-K  

Friday- VPK 

4412 SE 15 Ave. Cape Coral, FL 33904 
Phone: 239-549-8818  Fax: 239-549-4537 
Southcape@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

June 16th  
Root Beer and Hot 
Dogs With Dad!  

Administrators’ News … 
  

May has come and gone. The weather is getting 
warmer and we are ready for summertime.  We are 
making so many new exciting changes and there 

are many new faces!  I am so excited to be apart of 
the administrative team at Wellington! My name is 

Taryn  I am the new Director here and I cant wait to 
meet each and every one of you and welcome new 
faces in the fall when our new VPK class begins.  I 
am very excited to see what this month brings all of 

us. Be on the lookout for any announcements or 
updates going on through the school as there are 

going to be some changes. Please remember to be 
diligent in dropping your children off before 9:15am 
due to educational and staffing purposes. How ex-
citing is it we also have new staff and would like to 
welcome Ms. Peggy, Ms. Cameron, Ms. Celia and 

Ms. Danielle. Please be on the lookout for many fun 
summer activities. Thank you all for being so wel-
coming, I look forward to working with you all!! :) 

With Love, Ms.Taryn 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583


June is here! This month its all 
about Sea, Sand, and Sun! This 
month we start our water day 
once a week during our outside 

time. Children have to come 
dressed in their suits, sun-

screen applies at home, water 
shoes, towel, and change of 

clothes.  Also, have everything 
labeled. Please apply sunblock 
at home, we are not allowed to  
apply sunscreen unless we have 
a doctors note. We are going to 

have so much FUN! 
We will continue to review our  

letters, shapes, and colors. 
Please replenish the spare 

clothes in the cubby now that 
the weather is warm-

er.  Children should have closed 
toed shoes on everyday to pro-

tect their feet on the play-
ground.   

Any questions or concerns you 
can always ask your child’s 

teacher. 
 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us! 

 
Love your Dev. 1 Teachers: 

      Ms. Nadia & Ms. Peggy  

 

 

Sand, Sea, and Sun 
 It's summertime and this summer is 

going to be a hot one.  
Make sure to dress children  

appropriately for the weather.  
This June we will be playing with sand 
and water throughout the day. Plenty 
of extra clothes are needed for when 
the fun gets messy. We are continu-
ing working on our abc’s, shapes, num-

bers in English and Spanish.  
June starts water play and our class 

will have water day every Wednesday.  
NO FLIP FLOPS.  We wish Eli a good-

bye as he moves up to Pre-K . Lets 
welcome our new teacher assistant 

Ms. Cecilia .   
Please make sure to apply sunblock 
before bringing children to school. 

Dress your child in their swimsuit be-
fore school please. Bring towels and a 

change of clothes for after water 
play. We will be doing activities out-
side like blowing bubbles, colorful 

chalk, and enjoying ice pops to help 
cool down. For potty training make 
sure pull ups are provided for easy 
maneuvering with potty training. 

Change of clothes are a must in case 
of accidents. Thank you for working 

with us on potty training and together 
we will get it done. Let's all have a 

great summer full of laughs, learning, 
and fun. 

 
Love your D2 teachers: 

Ms. Brooke  

D2 

 D1 

     Nursery 

 
Happy Father’s Day to all 

those wonderful dads. 
Summer is here, let’s enjoy 
Be on the lookout for the 

changing weather and  
keep those  

umbrellas close by. 
Please remember to always  
label your caps and bottles 

and to bring an extra  
change of clothes. 

Thank you again to all the  
parents for showing their  
appreciation on teacher 

appreciation week. 
 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us! 

 
Love your Nursery  

Teachers: 
Ms. Kerry,  Ms. Carrie 



Pre-K 

Summer is here and we are excited for this month's 
theme, Sand, Sea and Sun! Water play days will be 

coming up, please apply sunscreen at home  
and watch the parent board for  

more information! 
For water play please dress your child in their swim 
suits and water shoes before school. Don’t forget 

towels and change of clothes for after.  
On June 16th we will be having root beer and 

hotdogs  with Dad to celebrate  
all the fathers. 

We’d like to wish Ms. Kelsey and Ms. Cameron a very 
happy birthday.  

We are so sad to see some of our class move up to 
VPK, it has been amazing year and we loved watching 

all the children learn and grow together.  
We also would like to welcome the children moving 

up from the 2’s, we are excited for all the new 
learning and memories. 

Please make sure your child has a  
labeled weather appropriate change of clothes in 

there cubby. 
 

Thank you for sharing your child with us! 
 

Love your Pre-K Teachers! 
Ms. Kelsey and Ms. Celia 

It's summertime and what a fun  
summer we are going to have! This  

summer water play day for VPK will be 
held on Fridays. So make sure to have 

your child come to  
school with sunscreen  

already on their bodies and bathing 
suits on. Please make sure that your 
students have water shoes on when 

dropping them off and a pair of  
sneakers for after water play in their 

cubby. Also bring in a towel and clothes 
and make sure your child's name is on 

the towel. We have a lot of fun summer 
activities planned and will be welcoming 

new vpk teachers to Wellington.  
Thank you for sharing your child with 

us!  
 

Love your VPK Teachers!  
 

VPK 



 

 
 

 

    

Happy Birthday 
 
Eddy Paul --------------------- 6/14 
 
-------------------------------------- 
 
Teacher’s Birthdays: 
 
Ms. Kelsey ---------------- 6/4 
Ms. Cameron  ---------------- 6/19 
Ms. Carrie---------------- 6/27 



 



$3 Kiddie Kup – 9-ounce cup 

$4 Klassic Kup – 12-ounce cup  

$5 Kolor Change Kup –17-ounce cup that actually changes color   when filled with ice.  

$6 Kollectible Kup– 22-ounce cup  

Both the $5 & $6 cups are reusable, and refills are $3 in subsequent weeks at camp 
as well as at future events. Reduced price refills are available at any Kona Ice vehi-
cle, anywhere. (Already have a reusable cup? Have your camper bring it for a $3 
refill)  

 
Kona ICE PREPAY! You can select your student’s Kona Ice size, order, and pay online any-
time up to the when we arrive at camp each Thursday. The camp will send further information 
about the prepay system, including a link that will bring you directly to the order page. Or you 
can order anytime at https://app.konaicepay.com – enter the event code the camp will provide. 
Each week, a QR code will be available at Wellington. (Prepay is not mandatory – cash will 
still be accepted)  

Kona Ice uses only quality ingredients. We use only pure, granulated cane 
sugar – no high fructose corn syrup or beet sugar. To help reduce sugar, we 
use Kona’s “vitablend” formula which replaces some of the sugar with all-
natural stevia and adds vitamins C & D. All flavors are allergen free, gluten 
free, fat free, cholesterol free, lactose free, soy free and nut free. There are 

no GMOs. We also have available sugar free and dye-free flavors.  

Kona Ice Cape Coral South – dlbateman@kona-ice.com – www.kona-ice.com – (239) 225-8636/(610) 248-4806  

Kona Ice is available in 4 sizes Sales Tax included in prices  

SUMMER 2023   

WE WILL BE BACK  

AT WELLINGTON ACADEMY  

SUMMER CAMP,  FRIDAYS!  




